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Any individual, adult or child should be allowed to participate in sports in which they
feel kinship.

State funding should not discriminate whether children can or can not participate in a

sport of their choosing.

It is important that children should not be subjected to genitalia exams for the purpose
of officials of any kind to determine a child's gender identity.

Especially when a child has determined that their gender identity is in flux.

It is the right of an individual to determine their gender identity not the government
nor educational administration.



